
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
THIS WEEK……. 
 

JOIN us this Wednesday, 01/30 at noon at Moe’s 

Restaurant as we welcome fellow Optimist member, 

Phyllis Steckel.  Phyllis will give a presentation on a 

recent trip The Steckel’s took to the Panama Canal!  If you 

ever thought about taking this trip…you don’t want to 

miss this presentation.  

_____________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

01/30 – Noon meeting at Moe’s with fellow club 

member Phyllis Steckel with a presentation on a recent 

trip to the Panama Canal. 

02/06 – Noon meeting at Moe’s with Gloria 

Bauermeister with a presentation on the upcoming 

River Festival. 

02/07 – Evening meeting at The Creek at 6:00pm with 

The Night Clubbers  

02/13 – Noon meeting at Moe’s with February “Let 

Your Optimism Shine” recipients. 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website.   

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubw

ashmo 

UPCOMING EVENTS…. 
 
02/15-16 – Tri-District Conference -Kansas City 

02/15-16 – Tri-District Conference – Kansas City, 
Mo 

 
 
 
 

 

THANK YOU WHS FFA STUDENTS…. 

 

 
 

The WHS FFA Officers joined us at our January 23rd 

noon meeting.  We heard about what they have upcoming 

and about the students themselves.  We then presented 

them with their ½ proceeds of the Christmas tree sales in 

the amount of $3,272.09.  We are very fortunate to 

partner with these awesome students! 

_____________________________________________ 

 

THANKS…. 

 

For returning your “Membership Survey”.  We had a 

great response and appreciate you taking the time to 

participate.  If you have not completed the survey you 

still have time…due to the great response we have 

extended the deadline to this Saturday, February 2nd! 
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COCOA CAFÉ VISIT….. 

 

 
 

What an awesome visit we had on January 22nd when 10 

club members visited the Cocoa Café at WHS operated 

by the Life Skills class.  Seeing these student in action 

was totally rewarding to see.  We also presented our 

$500 donation.   

 

Thanks to all that were able to join!  We had a great visit! 

_____________________________________________ 

 

CONGRATULATIONS SARA…..  

 

Night Clubber member Sara Hamer visited New York 

City in November to attend the DECA Engage 

Conference.  Sara entered the Entrepreneurship Business 

Simulation Competition at the conference and her and 

fellow team members (that she just met at the 

conference) took third place in this national competition.  

What an honor!  Sara is presently attending ECC and 

came to the Night Clubbers by the JOI Club at 

Washington High School.   

 

Way to Go and Congratulations Sara!    

 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

OPTIMIST DAY 2019 is THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 

7TH! 

 

 
 

Meet our January “Let Your Optimism Shine” 

recipient, Starlynn Day.  Star attends Marthasville 

Elementary! 

 

___________________________________________ 

 

HAPPY FEBRUARY BIRTHDAY TO: 

 

Carole Lohmeyer  02/06 

Kim Hunt   02/21 

Joyce Mills   02/23 

Carol Maune   02/24 

Brad Gould   02/25 

Guin Yoest   02/28 

 

 

HAPPY FEBRUARY CLUB ANNIVERSARY TO: 

 

Julie Frankenberg  20 yrs 

Jim Jackson   32 yrs 

Phyllis Steckel   18 yrs 

Marietta Stiebler    3 yrs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2018 -2019 Officers & Board Members 

 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

Mary Mahew   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Ina Rutz   Board Member 

Alina Brown   Board Member 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

 

 

OPTIMISTIC THOUGHT FOR THE BI-WEEK……   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


